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Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

 

Upcoming night and weekend lane closures starting April 9 
Expect temporary lane closures while crews form and pour curbs and sidewalks on 4th Avenue South 

and South Michigan Street. 
 

King County crews will close a lane of traffic on South Michigan Street and 4th Avenue South for the 
first three weekends in April to complete curb and sidewalk installation near the new wet weather 
treatment station in Georgetown. As part of this work, crews will demolish existing concrete to 
prepare for new curbs/sidewalk installation. After the install, crews will allow curbs and sidewalks to 
cure before removing forms and traffic control. 

To keep people traveling near the work area safe during this time, the sidewalk will be closed 24/7 
until work is complete. 

What to expect:  
• Sidewalks and lane closure dates: April 9 -10; April 16 - 17; and April 23 - 24 (see map below) 
• Work hours are 7 p.m. to 6 a.m.  
• People walking will be redirected around the closure 
• Noise and vibrations typical of construction activities 
• Project team will be available by phone to respond to questions about construction activities 
• Please pay attention to signage and flaggers for your safety and the safety of our crews 

  



Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS  
Call: Project hotline from 8 a.m.– 5p.m., Monday through Friday at 206-205-9286  
Text: “King GeorgetownWWTS” to 468311  
Email: Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov  
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

Progress at the treatment station 
Construction of the treatment station continues. 
Much of the work is taking place inside the new 
station’s buildings. Outside, crews are placing final 
soil for planting areas, installing irrigation systems, 
building permeable pavement areas, and 
completing other outdoor features. 

 

 

 

Crews used a telebelt to place mixed soil in the 
future planting areas 
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